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1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 

St. Charles, IL  60174 

Phone:  331-228-4873 

Fax: 331-228-4874 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: October 4, 2017 

 

RE: Extended School Year (ESY) Parent Survey Results 

 

  

 

At the conclusion of the Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative (MVSEC) Extended School Year 

(ESY), parents were requested to complete survey to gain feedback on a variety of aspects of ESY.  Survey 

results assist MVSEC address any concerns parents may have as well as capitalize on identified strengths in 

an effort to improve service provision.  Below are the results of those who completed the survey.  

 

 Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 

Disagree 

No 

Opinion 

The program offered an appropriate level 

of activities and instruction for my child 

24 14 0 0 1 

The information presented about ESY 

prior to my child’s attendance was 

sufficient 

21 19 1 0 0 

The communication about the program 

and the activities during summer was 

appropriate 

25 17 0 0 0 

I felt that I knew who to contact with a 

question or concern 

30 10 1 0 0 

I felt that my child was transported safely 

and efficiently 

31 9 1 0 0 

My child enjoyed coming to ESY 33 9 0 0 0 

I think 4 weeks of ESY in July with a 

longer school day was good for my child 

and our family’s summer activities 

24 13 2 0 2 

 

 

My child’s favorite part of ESY Community field trips; socialization/activities; making snacks 

Comments Access to the community 

 


